
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 September 2019 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Early Close on Thursday 19 September 2019 
 
A reminder that our Open Evening for prospective students wishing to join us at St 

Katherine’s is being held on Thursday 19 September. 
 
The school day will finish at 1.25pm with coaches leaving at 1.40pm. Students are 

expected to attend school as normal and will have their usual lessons Period 1-4.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
   
Alan Francis-Black 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 
  
 


